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Date: January 31, 2020 

To: Chair, National Interagency Aviation Committee 

From: Chair, Interagency Helicopter Operations Subcommittee 

Subject: EHE 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The IHOPs subcommittee discussed and voted during our January meeting to continue the EHE 
(Emergency Helicopter Extraction) source list.   

RECOMMENDATION:  

The IHOPs Subcommittee is recommending through NIAC that the EHE source list be continued 
as an Interagency Emergency Helicopter Extraction Source List.  We support the document 
being housed within the NWCG website while being maintained by a unit under IHOPs. 

Dan Boyle 
Chair, IHOP Subcommittee  
(509) 925-0967 
dan.boyle@dnr.wa.gov 
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